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14 June 2021 
 
Notice of Ex Parte 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re:  Swarm Technologies, Inc., IBFS File Nos. SAT-MOD-20200501-00040 and SAT-
AMD-20200504-00041; Call Sign S3041. 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On June 10, 2021, I spoke with Merissa Velez of the International Bureau on behalf of Swarm 
Technologies, Inc. (“Swarm”).  We discussed Swarm’s pending modification applications as they 
relate to its existing frequencies and the timing behind its plans to deploy additional satellites with 
propulsion. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shiva Goel 
Counsel to Swarm Technologies, Inc. 


